
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 22 Tuesday 23 Wednesday 24 Thursday 25 Friday 26 

 Lunch Menu 

week 2 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Disney Stars 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Y3/4 Baking  

 3.15 pm Y5/6 

Homework Club  

 Y4/5 Swimming - kits needed 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6 Baking 

Club  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6 Crochet 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Cross 

Country 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Rec/ Y1/2/3 

Performing Arts 

 8.15 am Eco 

Warrior  and 

Happiness 

Team Meetings 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm  

KS2 Rounders 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Y2 Gardening 

 

 8.15 am HPL, Sports Crew and 

Innov8  Team Meetings 

 2.50 pm Y1 Class Assembly 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Choir 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R/Y1/Y2 Baking  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R/Y1/Y2 

Athletics 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

R/Y1/Y2 Yoga  

Current value/attribute:  Confidence and Practise

Mrs. Quigley’s weekly message:  
Welcome back to the Summer Term—where has the year gone!  I know currently it doesn’t feel very summery 

but I am sure with the little glimmers of good weather we keep seeing, it must be on it’s way.   

 

As always, it’s been a busy time in Park Road, with lots of learning happening across school.  Classes have 

been working hard on recording their performance from last half term’s enrichment.  Keep an eye out for these 

videos on Seesaw which will be shared in the next week or so as you are in for a treat!   

 

At the start of his week,  Zain and Laura, our Head Boy and Girl visited Bradshaw Lane Primary School in 

Grappenhall.  On 1st April, Bradshaw joined the Omega Trust family, and Laura and Zain offered to visit the 

school to tell them a little about Park Road.  Mrs Wilkinson and Miss Harding accompanied them, and shared 

how brilliant they were—excellent ambassadors for our school!  They created a fantastic presentation about 

everything that makes Park Road great, and shared with confidence, enthusiasm and pride.  Thank you to Zain 

and Laura for being such great representatives, and also for welcoming the children, staff and families of 

Bradshaw so warmly into the Trust.   

 

Luckily, on Wednesday we had a break in the weather, as we began our new enrichment theme—Park Road 

Flower Show.  Following the whole school Big Dig, plus the Eco Team visiting White Moss to collect everything 

we needed, this week classes have started to plan, design and even get planting for their flower show entry.  

The flower show will open next term; keep an eye out on the newsletter for more details.   

 

Finally, we had another visit from Mark at HPL this week.  He has been blown away by the work that our Y6 HPL 

Ambassadors have put in to developing characters to represent the values and attributes we are learning about.  

The parent workshop sadly had to be postponed; however this does mean, if you hadn’t had chance to sign up, 

there is now still time. The workshop will be in June and the office will resend the form to sign up near the time.   

 

Have a wonderful weekend—let’s all cross our fingers for some sunshine and good weather!  

Mrs Quigley   



  Picture News 

The Picture News topic for next week is ... 

 

 ‘Can you learn to persevere’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scottish runner, Jasmin Paris, has become the 

first female to complete what is thought by many 

to be the world’s toughest race.  Jasmin is one 

of only twenty people to have successfully 

completed the Barkley Marathons in 

Tennessee, USA.  She crossed the finish line in 

March with less than 100 seconds to spare 

before the 60-hour cut-off time.  Jasmin said 

she wanted to inspire others and test the limits 

of her capabilities. 

 

The Barkley Marathon is an ultramarathon race 

held each year in Tennessee, in the USA.  The 

course, which changes each year is five loops 

of an off-trail course totalling 100 miles (about 

161km), with a cut-off of 12 hours per lap, 60 

hours all together. 

 

Things to talk about at home: 

 

 Can you imagine how Jasmin might have 

felt when she finished the event?  Make a 

list of the different feelings you believe she 

may have had. 

 Can you think of a time when you found 

something really difficult?  Were you able 

to complete the challenge or task?  Talk 

about the experience and what you 

learned from it. 

Hot Chocolate and Cake 

Well done to the following children chosen this 

week:  

  

Reception Rose H  

Year 1  Charlie McD 

Year 2  Eva L 

Year 3  Ida H 

Year 4  Kloja P 

Year 5  Alonzo L 

Year 6  Ben M 

 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

On Thursday 25 April, it will be Year 1’s Class 

Assembly at 2.50 pm, where the children will 

showcase what they have been studying over 

the last half-term.  Parents and carers of Year 1 

are welcome to come along to watch the 

assembly and the KS1 gate will be opened at 

2.45 pm.  We hope to see you there! 

 

Welcome to Bradshaw Primary School 

As mentioned in Mrs 

Quigley’s update, 

Laura and Zain 

visited Bradshaw 

Primary School on 

Monday to welcome 

them to our MAT 

community and 

share information  

about Park 

Road, they 

were great 

ambassadors 

for our school 

and enjoyed 

their visit. 

 

William at Manchester City 

William in Y5 played in 

goal against Manchester 

City and his dad said he 

was outstanding ‘his 

temperament and 

emotional control was 

exceptional’.  Well done 

William, we are glad you 

enjoyed your game! 



 After School Clubs 

Details of the After School clubs on offer for next half term can be found below.  All of the clubs will be 

available to book via Parentpay and will be released during the school day next week and will close 

on Monday 6 May.  Homework Club (Y5/6) and Disney Stars (various) will continue as normal. 

 

Please make a note of the clubs you book, the dates and the pick up times/places for your 

information.  Don’t forget to fill in the additional notes box with the name/telephone number of the 

person collecting and an emergency contact for during the club - without this, your child will not be 

able to stay.  Remember to check the Weekly Update for the weeks the clubs are/aren’t on. 

 

The charge is 50p a session - there are 6 weeks in next half term but if a club is not on one week, it is 

shown below.  Please only sign up if you can attend each week as there will be no refunds if your child 

is unable to attend a session.  There is no charge for Choir but we do ask that your child commits to 

attending every week - just contact the office if your child is interested in joining.   

 

If a child can’t stay for a club, please remember to let the office know in advance (not the 

teacher) so that they can update the registers.  Thank you. 

Day Clubs Years Time Collect from Dates 

Monday Baking Y3/4 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS1 Gate 3/6 - 8/7 

Tuesday   

Performing 

Arts 
R, 1, 2, 3 3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance 4/6 - 9/7 

Foot Golf  R, 1, 2, 3 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 4/6 - 9/7 

Crochet  
Y5/6 (current 

members only) 
3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 4/6 - 9/7 

Baking Y5/6 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS1 Gate 4/6 - 9/7 

Cricket KS2 3.15 - 4.15 pm Main Entrance 
5/6 - 10/7 

(not on 26/6) 
Wednesday   

Gardening Y3 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 
5/6 - 10/7 

(not on 26/6) 

Thursday  

Choir 

Y4, 5, 6 (only 

sign up if new 

member) 

3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance 
6/6 - 11/7 

(not on 20/6) 

Baking R, 1, 2 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS1 Gate 
6/6 - 11/7 

(not on 20/6) 

Tag Rugby KS2 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 
6/6 - 11/7 

(not on 20/6, 27/6) 

Friday 
Team 

Building 
R,1, 2  3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance  

7/6 - 12/7 

(not on 14/6, 21/6, 

28/6) 



 Disco Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped at last night’s disco to make it such a success - to parents, carers, 

grandparents and the school staff. 

 

We will let you know next week how much was raised at the event and let you know more details on 

upcoming events. 

 

Don’t forget, if you have any suggestions or feedback, you are always welcome to come along to our 

next meeting. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kelly 

PFA Chair 

kellyhpfa@gmail.com  



 
Community Pages 

Any items shared on these pages are for information only and are not endorsed or vetted by school. 

 

 


